
 

 

23rd July 2021 

 

Dear Year 11 Pupils, Parents and Carers,       

  

Results  
Pupils’ GCSE and BTEC results will be available to collect from school on Thursday 12th August 

between the hours of 9.30-10.30am. Pupils should arrive at reception between these hours and will 

be shown to the dance studio where they will able to collect their results. Unfortunately, due to data 

protection regulations we are unable to give results out by telephone. Due to the current Covid 19 

pandemic only pupils will be allowed into school, all other family members will have to remain 

outside.   

     

Appeals   
The Joint Council of Qualifications (JCQ) confirmed that all pupils have the right to appeal their 

Teacher Assessed Grades. Appeals can only be submitted on the grounds of administrative or 

procedural errors. Appeals will not be accepted because pupils are not happy with their grade. 

Appeals with the relevant documentation need to be submitted directly to the school. 

The following documents regarding the appeals process can be found on our website: 

https://bwa.kevibham.org/parents/examinations/ 

• Our Teacher Assessed Grade’s policy which outlines our procedures that we have 

followed during the process. (This document has already been approved by the JCQ) 

• A flow chart from the Academy trust which outlines the appeals process and the 

possible outcomes at any given point 

• JCQ guidance for students, parents and guardians around the appeals process 

• Student Request Form for Centre Reviews and Appeals. 

We encourage you to familiarise yourself with these documents before results day. Deadline for 

non-priority appeals to be submitted to school is 3rd September. 

  

Autumn Series   
The Government have confirmed that due to the cancellation of examinations this year, pupils will 

have the opportunity to sit examinations in November/December 2021 if they are unhappy with 

their grades. Pupils will be eligible to enter for this series if they’ve received a grade this summer. 

The exams will be in their normal format, with no adaptations. The usual arrangements for appeals 

and reviews of marking will apply to the exam series. A replacement certificate will be issued to a  

 

https://bwa.kevibham.org/parents/examinations/


 

 

 

pupil showing the higher of an autumn 2021 or summer 2021 grade if a pupil requests this. We are 

still awaiting further details on this and will be able to provide more information on Results Day.   

  

Thank you for your continued support.   

  

Yours sincerely,   

A Stooksbury 

Mr Stooksbury 
Lead Practitioner (Data and Standards) 

 

   


